
Please note that the comment period for the discussion draft on carried-forward annual losses, 

dated November 18, 2017, will close at 4:00 p.m., Thursday, November 30, 2017. 

 

Comments may be submitted to John Larsen, via any of the following means: 

- Via email to: john.larsen@alaska.gov 

- Hand-delivered or via U.S. Mail: 

o John Larsen 

o Alaska Department of Revenue 

o 550 W. 7th Ave., Ste. 500 

o Anchorage, Alaska 99501 

- Via FAX to John Larsen at (907) 269-6644. 

 

Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns! 

 

Respectfully, 

John 

 
John Larsen 
Audit Master 
Department of Revenue, Tax Division 
550 W. 7th Ave., Ste. 500 
Anchorage, AK 99501 
  
Tel (907) 269-8436 
fax (907) 269-6644 
  
john.larsen@alaska.gov 
  
Any guidance provided by this email is not a binding legal opinion, binding ruling or binding interpretation 
that may be relied upon, but merely guidance concerning existing statutes and regulations.  The statutes and 
regulations control.  There may be other facts and circumstances or undisclosed facts and information that 
would have changed any guidance that may be provided if we were aware of it. 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:  This email message including any attachments is for the sole use of the 

intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential and privileged information. Any unauthorized review, 

use, or disclosure is prohibited 
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